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CONSULADO-GERAL DE PORTUGAL EM TORONTO 

2021-05-17 

The Consulate General of Portugal in Toronto presents its compliments to the Office of 

Protocol of the City of Kingsville and has the honour of advising that on June 10th, 2021 the 

country and the citizens of Portugal will celebrate Day of Portugal, of Camoes and of the 

Portuguese Communities. 

Given the substantial number of Portuguese and Portuguese-Canadians residing in the great 

city of Kingsville and their long time contribution to the city's economy and cultural diversity, 

it would be a great honour if the Portuguese Flag could be flown at City Hall on the referred 

day, accompanied by a declaration from H. W. the Mayor on social media proclaiming June 

10th as Portugal Day in Kingsville. 

The Consulate General of Portugal in Toronto avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the 

Office of Protocol of the City of Kingsville the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Jose Manuel Carneiro Mendes 
Consul General 

438 University Avenue, Suite 1400, Box 41 - Toronto, ON. MSG 2K8 - Canada 

Tel: 416 217 0966 / Fax: 416 217 0973 
consulado.toronto @mne.pt 
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